A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students

Remember the College is Closed on Friday, April 2,

Congratulations SUNY Chancellor's Award Winners for Student Excellence

*Allyson Clark *Miranda Fiore *Arianna Morales*



57th Annual Commencement Ceremony:

This year's commencement ceremony will be held virtually on Friday, May 7, 2021 at 7:00 pm.

On Saturday, May, 8, 2021 graduates and their families are invited to sign-up for a special opportunity to come to campus to pick up their diploma cover, pose for photos, and enjoy some special treats provided by Niagara County Community College and the Niagara Falls Culinary Institute. A DJ will be playing music all day and graduates are encouraged to decorate their cars to add to the celebration! You must sign up for this event: https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/commencement/

Graduation Regalia is available to be purchased online through Barnes & Noble Bookstore.

The last day to order Graduation Regalia online is Tuesday, April 13, 2021, to ensure they are delivered to you before May 8, 2021. Please continue to check the website often for updates.

If you have any questions about these events, feel free to reach out to Danielle Lucantonio in the Public Relations Office at 716-614-6228 or email dlucantonio@niagaracc.suny.edu.

Danielle Lucantonio, Public Relations

Registration/Records Office:

Summer & Fall 2021 Current Student Registration

Registration for students currently enrolled in the Spring 2021 term AND in a degree and/or certificate program is ongoing. Detailed information about current student registration was sent to your T-Wolves Email. Please read your email for the date and time you are eligible to register for classes in Banner Web or check your Registration Eligibility at the top of your degree evaluation in Degree Works. More detailed information can be found on the Current Student Registration webpage.

Course Offerings are available on Banner Web. NCCC plans to resume in-person instruction as our primary mode of course delivery. We are excited that our students will again be able to take advantage of the vast academic, research and student life opportunities available across our campus. Compliance with pooled testing and mask-wearing, along with expanded vaccine availability in our community, will continue to be essential elements for the health and safety of our campus. There will be a variety of flexible instructional methods offered in addition to traditional face-to-face options. Learn more at https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/onlinelearning/methods/.

Non-Matriculated students (not in a degree or certificate program) can schedule classes starting April 12th. Detailed non-mat registration information is located on the Non-Matriculated Student Registration webpage. Questions? Check out our FAQ's. Take advantage of this opportunity to create the best schedule for yourself! Julie L. Schucker, Registrar

Upgrade to Banner Web Registration

When you log in to Banner Web for your upcoming Summer or Fall registration, you will find some changes that we are excited to provide to

- Banner Web Registration will have a new look, offering a more advanced course search, a checklist to help verify that you are prepared for registration, the ability to view your Student Educational Plan/SEP and register directly from this plan, a conditional add/drop feature, an email function to send your schedule to yourself and download it to your mobile device, and more!!
- Banner Web menu options have changed to clarify functions. Commonly requested forms/services have been added as links.

Helpful Resources that we hope you will find useful:

- Registration Information Webpage: A new webpage dedicated to registration information for students and advisors: https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/registration-information/
- New detailed instructions and screenshots showing the student view:
 - Student Walkthrough of Banner 9 Registration
 - Student Walkthrough of Banner 9 Registration with Course Scheduler
- Course Offerings: An updated course offerings webpage that offers more search options: https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/bannerclasses/
- Registration & Records YouTube Channel with updated videos on a variety of services, including college lingo, DW SEP Tutorial, etc. https://www.voutube.com/user/NCCCAdvReg/videos

We are excited to upgrade our technology to provide you with better online service. We look forward to helping if you should require assistance with your upcoming registration.

Friends in Registration & Records Office

Mandatory Weekly COVID Testing:

As a reminder per the SUNY mandate, there will be weekly mandatory COVID testing for all those students that come to campus until further notice. Failure to comply will result in denial of entering into the building, until a negative test is provided. This is a swab saliva test, not a nasal test. The test location on the Sanborn Campus is in the Learning Commons in the Art Gallery. NFCI is the Theatre.

The following are the hours for testing:

Sanborn Campus:

Monday, 8:30am to 6pm; Tuesday, 8:30am to 3:30pm; Wednesday, 8:30am to 6pm; Thursday, 8:30am to 6pm

Friday, 8:30am to 3pm

NFCI Campus: Wednesday, 10am to 4pm; Thursday, 10am to 6pm

Career & Transitional Services Events This Week:

This week, Career & Transfer Services will be hosting a zoom session on <u>creating your LinkedIn profile.</u> Students can also <u>sign up</u> for inperson and virtual transfer visits with:

Virtual Visits:
Grand Canyon University

SUNY Fredonia St. Bonaventure In-person Visit Niagara University Canisius College

St. John Fisher College

Hannah Barner, Career & Transitional Services Advisor, Career & Transitional Services

Student Life Events:



Campus Pantry is OPEN:

REMINDER: the Campus Pantry is open, if you would like to place an order please do so by **12pm Tuesday**. **All orders placed by 12pm Tuesday are eligible for pick up on (this) Thursday, April 1st.**

Orders can be picked up in Student Life G243 from 1pm - 4pm. You may place your order here...

https://forms.gle/S8jeFPxpTxeH5mKVA

Barnes & Noble Bookstore:

Niagara County Community College, in Partnership with Barnes & Noble College, would like to hear from you! Every year we give our students the opportunity to directly impact the campus store experience.

3 Reasons to Take the Survey:

- 1. Help us, Help you: Tell us what products and services you want to see in your campus store
- 2. It's Easy: We only ask for 15 minutes (or less) of your time
- 3. Get Rewarded: As a thank you, you'll receive a discount code for 15% off your entire purchase/order in-store or online AND be entered into a drawing to win \$2,500, \$1,000 or \$500 Visa gift card.

Please <u>click here</u> to take the survey and remember, this survey only happens once a year so don't pass up your chance to make a difference and be heard!

Thank you,

Barnes & Noble at NCCC, Barnes & Noble at NFCI

Barnes & Noble is having a Flash Sale now thru April 1! All clearance items will be discounted an additional 50%. We have a wide range of merchandise on sale - come check it out! The NFCI store has all greeting cards and gift wrap on sale for \$1. The Sanborn campus store has sales on Vera Bradley, Burt's Bees, and all NCCC folders are 99 cents.

Michelle Nolan | Assistant Manager, Barnes & Noble at NCCC #760

Athletics and Intramural/Recreation Events:

Visit the website https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index for updated information on what's happening in the world of athletics or to watch the games via live stream.



Monday nights at 5pm in H115(Dance Studio)



Virtual Fitness Open to anyone! Available via Zoom on Tuesday nights at 6pm, NO equipment necessary.

ZOOM: 5313496028 Passcode: FREENCCC

ACE:

To view our most up-to-date in-person academic support services, visit our Academic Support Availability page. ACE hours are

• Monday – Friday 8:00am – 4:00pm

Saturday & Sunday Closed

For in-person & online tutoring hours this semester, please go to www.niagaracc.suny.edu/ACE/AcademicSupportAvailability

Henrietta G. Lewis Library:

Not only is the Library open 8am-4pm Monday through Friday, but we have a 24 hour a day chat service that is always available to you. To learn more about the chat service and to access, visit this page: https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/Ask
Jean Linn, Librarian & Archivist, Henrietta G. Lewis Library



Student Calendar:



Student Health 101: Campus Well:

Attention All You Creative Students:



HELP DESIGN THE LAKE PLACID 2023 FISU WORLD UNIVERSITY GAMES MASCOT

Win \$5,000

The 2023 FISU World University Games are coming to Lake Placid, NY and we need your help to design a new mascot to help promote this exciting international sports and cultural event. The largest global winter multi-sports event for student-athletes, the World University Games will bring the world's best to Lake Placid January 12 – January 23, 2023.

You can submit a mascot design concept starting March 22, 2021 through April 18, 2021. The winner will receive a \$5,000 prize and major bragging rights as the winning concept will be used to develop the official mascot for the Games!

More information, including eligibility requirements and details on how to submit your design concept, can be found at iloveny.com/mascot.

Design concepts must include:

- A visual design concept featuring a single character. This can be a graphic design or sketch.
 - Character concepts based on an animal are preferred.
 - The design should accommodate a human performer inside the mascot costume
 - The mascot concept should we welcoming and whimsical, celebrating diversity, sustainability, and the magic of winter in the Adirondacks region of New York State
- Character submissions should include a name and a short-written statement about the characters story and why this design concept should be chosen to represent the Lake Placid 2023 FISU World University games.

Missed an issue of THE WEEKLY WOLF? Visit this link for past issues: https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/